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Dear Interested Citizen: 

This letter is to inform you that I am withdrawing the May 8, 2013 Decision Notice and Finding 
of No Significant Impact for the Loafer Timber Sale Project. I am notifying you of this 
withdrawal because you participated in the public process for this decision. 

Under the decision I am withdrawing; the Umpqua National Forest had authorized forest 
management activities for part of the Loafer project.  The Forest had planned to issue a separate 
decision authorizing additional forest management under the Loafer project.  Withdrawing the 
May 2013 Loafer decision allows the Umpqua National Forest to make a single future decision 
for the entire Loafer project, instead of making two separate decisions for the project. This will 
provide greater cohesiveness and efficiency for authorizing and implementing the project.  
Thank you for your interest in projects on the Umpqua National Forest. 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

/s/ Alice B. Carlton   
ALICE B. CARLTON   
Forest Supervisor   
 
     


